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June 11th, 1927.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B 
McGill University,

Montreal, Que.
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Dear Sir Arthur:-

Upon my return to this country after a long 
absence, I find your most kind letter of the 23rd of last month, 
relative to the Honolulu Conference.

I wish I were free to go, as the idea certainly 
attracts me, particularly after hearing from Lionel Curtis his 
views on the subject. It is, however, impossible - when I have 
just returned after an absence of almost four months - to get 
away again for the time which would be necessary to cover the 
meeting at Honolulu. It is very good of you to think of me, 
and I only wish I could accept your suggestion.

Yours sincerely,
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